On February 25th 1982, a Chilean Trade Union lead

er,
Tucapel Jimenez, was assassinated by members of the
secret police. Now, a year later, no seriou
has taken place,

Demand an end to Trade Union
repression in Chie!

PICKET
the Chilean Embassy

12 Devonshire Street W1
12am — 2pm

Friday 25th February

Called by Chile Solidarity
and CUT

s investigation

Bob Wright(AG.S, AUEW)
T&GWU,ISTC,NGA,



WHY WAS HE KILLED ?

Tucapel Jimenez, President of ANEF, the Chilean public
service workers' union, was on his way to a meeting when
he was abducted by agents of the CNI, the secret police.
He had called the meeting of different trade union groups
in Chile to establish a united workers' front against the
junta's monetarist policies.

He was found the next day, with bullets in his head and
his throat cut. The judiciary set up an investigation,
but one year later even the most obvious clues, which
point to the CNI, have not been followed up. Clearly

this was an official assassination with an official
cover-up.

His death was a blow to the growing unity of the Chilean
working class, but that unity has nevertheless grown
impressively. Huge demonstrations, the biggest since the
coup, have recently taken place in several cities in
Chile, despite the continuing repression.

Their courage deserves your support. Join us on this
picket on the anniversary of this murder.

C.U.T 30th ANNIVERSARY

On February 25th 1953, the CUT, the Chilean equivalent of
the TUC, was set up. Although banned after the military
coup on September 11th 1973, the CUT has continued in
exile, organising world-wide support for the workers!
struggles inside Chile.

Join the British section of CUT in its celebration meeting
on February 25th

on Friday 25th February, at 7.30pm at NUFTO Hall, Jockey's
Fields, off Theobalds Road, WC1, for an evening of music,
food and fraternal greetings.

FOR MORE DETAILS OF THE PICKET AND CUT MEETING -

Chile Solidarity Campaign, 129 Seven Sisters Road,
London N7 7QG Tel, 01-272+4298
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